
State of South Carolina 
 

 
Workers’ Compensation Commission 

 
January 11, 2024 

 
The Commission Congratulates Ms. Deborah Backman on her Retirement 

and Welcomes Ms. Tica Romey  
to the Commission’s Claims Department 

 
The South Carolina Workers’ Compensation Commission congratulates Ms. Deborah Backman 
on her retirement and thanks her for her 44 years of dedicated service to the Commission. Ms. 
Backman served as an Insurance Analyst in the Claims Department and processed Attorney Fee 
Petition Packets (Forms 61). Her knowledge and experience will be missed, but the Commission 
wishes her well in her future endeavors.   
 
The South Carolina Workers’ Compensation Commission welcomes Ms. Tica Romey to the 
Commission’s Claims Department. She began her employment with the Commission November 
22, 2023 and is replacing Ms. Deborah Backman as an Insurance Analyst in the Claims 
Department.  
 
Form 61 fee petition packets should be emailed to: form61@wcc.sc.gov. 
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